
 

 

Legal Counsel  
 

Responsibilities: 
As a member of our legal team, the successful candidate will provide legal advice to 
operating divisions in Bermuda and to our overseas offices.  
 

Essential skills: 
Measurably strong analytical skills. Accurate and keen attention to detail. Team 
player. Positive attitude. Honest and reliable. Self-starter. Demonstrated good 
judgment. Diligent. Able to think quickly and clearly. Excellent communication, 
collaboration and organizational skills. 
 

Qualifications: 
The successful candidate will possess an outstanding academic record and a law 
degree from a top tier Commonwealth or U.S. university and, at a minimum, five 
years’ post-call experience in (a) a sophisticated corporate transactional law firm 
practice and/or (b) regulatory areas of particular relevance to investment managers 
and investment funds, such as fund documentation, prospectuses,  compliance and 
monitoring programs and cross border securities laws.  Demonstrable expertise 
regarding Bermuda’s or other regulatory schemes in respect of (i) the regulation of 
investment management businesses and funds (including anti-money laundering 
obligations), (ii) privacy legislation and/or (iii) economic substance would be 
favorably considered.  
 

What We Offer: 
We strive to attract talented individuals who have demonstrated the ability to excel 
in a challenging environment; the remuneration package will reflect this and will be 
heavily influenced by performance. 
 

Instructions for Application: 
If you believe that you possess the experience and have the potential required to 
excel in this role, please apply in writing with a detailed résumé and cover letter to 
opportunities@orbis.com.  If you must instead hand deliver an application, please 
phone 441-296-3000 to arrange a time to deliver it to: 
  

  Orbis Investment Management Limited 
  Orbis House, 25 Front Street 
  Hamilton HM 11, Bermuda 
 
 

Closing Date: 18 September 2020 
 

The Company: 
Established in Bermuda in 1989, we have made a difference for clients for over 25 
years by finding undervalued companies and investing with conviction. We invest in 
unpopular or ignored areas, considering long-term fundamentals rather than timing 
market trends. To execute, we search for exceptional people and reward them on 
performance, not politics. While our private ownership structure offers us freedom 
from external pressure for fast, false results, our financial outcomes are dependent 
on the value we deliver to our clients. Today, our 400 plus professionals work 
together across 8 countries to add value to over $30 billion in assets that clients 
have entrusted with us. 
 

www.orbis.com 
 
 Short-listed candidates will be required to provide official transcripts and verifiable references.  

Licensed to conduct investment business by the Bermuda Monetary Authority 
 


